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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Burkina Faso and thanks for the presentation of its national report prepared in an inclusive and participatory manner. 
We noted a comprehensive set of measures adopted for strengthening the legislative and institutional framework for human rights protection and encourage the Government to ensure its effectiveness and independence. In that regard, we underline the importance of national action plans for human rights and the implementation of national gender policy.
Montenegro particularly commends the positive steps towards the abolition of the death penalty, and we look forward to the adoption of a new criminal code which will no longer provide the death penalty as a criminal sanction.
Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to revise current legislation in order to explicitly prohibit a corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home;

2. to adopt a comprehensive strategy and action plan for prevention of all forms of violence against women, with particular focus on eradication of customary practices that are harmful to women, such as female genital mutilation and forced marriages. 

Thank you!
